
Post-Season Water Safety: 

Manasquan Beach Dept. has extended lifeguard 
coverage in order to allow residents to enjoy protected 
beaches during the month of September. Additionally, 
our beach staff, Police, Fire and First Aid have been 
working with the South Monmouth After-hours 
Response Team (SMART) to provide post season water 
rescue response to Manasquan’s beaches.  Please follow 
the directions of our Beach Patrol and never swim on 
unguarded beaches 

 

 

 

 

 

Municipal Infrastructure Upgrades: 

Stockton Lake Boulevard Paving 
Manasquan has received $455,000 in municipal aid from 
NJDOT for paving, flood mitigation and drainage 
improvements along 0.4 miles of Stockton Lake Blvd.  The 
project is scheduled to begin early October. 

Main Street Paving 
Manasquan received $350,000 in municipal aid from 
NJDOT with a second grant pending for repaving, flood 
mitigation and drainage improvements on Main Street 
between the Bridge and the railroad tracks.  The project 
is scheduled to begin early spring 2019. 

Main Street Business District 
Manasquan has received a $1 mil grant from NJDOT for 
beautification of the Main Street Business District 
around Hwy 71.  A subgroup of Manasquan’s newly 
formed Citizens Advisory Committee has met several 
times to produce a conceptual design.  A final design is 
expected by spring, and construction expected 2020.  

Please visit www.manasquan-nj.gov and click on 
“Project Updates” for the latest project information.  

 

25% Discount off Flood Insurance: 

Effective May 1st of this year, residents will notice their 
annual flood insurance premiums reduced by 25% thanks 
to Manasquan’s flood preparedness efforts.  Manasquan 
is the only town to receive such distinction in Monmouth 
County, and one of only a handful in the State, saving 
residents over $550,000 annually in flood insurance. 

Fall Leaf Pick-up (Oct 8 thru Dec 21): 

Fall leaf collection will begin October 8th and continue 
through December 21st.  Leaves are to be raked and left 
loose in the street.  Please do not mix in branches, twigs 
or grass, as it damages our equipment. Branches may be 
bundled 3’x1’ and placed curbside (not in the road) on 
the 1st garbage day of the week. DPW asks that you 
please try and park off of the street and remove all sports 
equipment from the street during this time frame in 
order to assist with leaf removal. 

Hydrant Flushing (Oct 1 thru Oct 12): 

The Water Division will be flushing hydrants daily from 
8am-3pm. Residents may experience harmless 
discolored water during this timeframe and are urged to 
run cold water to clear the discoloration. 

Recycling: 

DPW would like to remind residents that 
recyclables must be placed loose in solid 
containers at the curb. Absolutely no plastic 
bags are permitted.  
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MHS Art Department and students provided a mural that has 
been put up by our Beach Crew at the Inlet for all to enjoy! 
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